
April 12, 2020, Boat Ramp Dock has been installed! 

May 10, 2020 | Spring General Meeting | Cancelled
DLPSA Park Pavilion
May 31, 2020 | Membership Payments Due
Contact Lauren Moon
June 6, 2020 | Peninsula Garage Sale | Postponed

July 4, 2020 | Peninsula Parade & Boat Parade 

July 18, 2020 | Annual Picnic | 3 PM - 9 PM (If allowed by Executive Order)
DLPSA Park - This is a community event open to all Peninsula
residents and their guests, thanks to Scott Hocking, Tom Fabatz & Jeff Beaton
September 13, 2020 | Annual Meeting | 3 PM - 5 PM (2 hour limit)
DLPSA Park Pavilion
October 1-7, 2020 | Tennis Court Net Removal (weather dependent)

November 1   2, 2020 | Removal of Boat Ramp/Dock

D.L.P.S.A
 Duck Lake Peninsular Shores Association
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UPCOMING EVENTS CALENDAR

WANT TO KEEP UP 
ON HAPPENINGS, 
NEEDS & STUFF 
FOR SALE?
Join the Facebook site “The Daily 
Duck,” and download the app, 
Nextdoor. 

NEW GREEN LAKE 
POLICE OFFICER
Interlochen Music Camp and 
Green Lake Township have part-
nered to have a full-time police 
officer.  -+

https://www.facebook.com/groups/333429690505630/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/333429690505630/


A LETTER 
FROM THE 
PRESIDENT
In these trying times it is important to keep 
ourselves and everyone around us as safe as 
possible. It is with this in mind that we have 
altered our Upcomming Events Calendar on the 
Peninsula. The Spring General meeting in May 
has been cancelled and the topics we would have 
covered in that meeting will be covered in this 
Newsletter. The Peninsula Garage Sale in June 
is being postponed until later in the Summer. 
The events for July (Peninsula Parade & Boat 
Parade) on July 4th and the Annual Picnic will 
be held if allowed. The future of social gatherings 
may be changing and we all need to do our part 
to stay safe. We encourage you to get out and 
exercise, but remember to keep your distance to 
a minimum of 6ft when talking to neighbors and 
friends. This virus will pass, but the following 
tips should stay part of your daily routine.

Always Practice Good Hygiene:
• Wash your hands, especially after touching any 
frequently used item or surface.
• Avoid touching your face.
• Sneeze of cough into a tissue, or the inside of 
your elbow.
• Disinfect frequently used items and surfaces as 
much as possible.

I am hoping everyone has a very safe and healthy 
year.

John Hubbard  |  President DLPSA
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YOUR BOARD MEMBERS
President: John Hubbard (also Hospitality)
4280 East Shore Drive
231-276-3126 (home) | jhubbard45@charter.net

Vice President: Jeff Beaton
7858 North Shore Court
231-492-5449 (home) | jbeaton@wmsdist.com

Secretary: Cynthia Howard
(Chair, By-Laws committee)
3961 Central Park Drive
231-342-9764 | cynton@gmail.com

Treasurer: Lauren Moon
3992 Peninsular Shores Drive
231-276-3407 | DLPSAssoc@gmail.com

Director: ‘Ken’neth Chamberlain
(Chair, Liaison & Website committees)
3970 Peninsular Shores Drive
517-881-5594 | kenc@fnwusers.com

Director: Paul Johnson
4076 Peninsular Shores Drive
269-767-1826 | pljohnson14723@comcast.net

Director: ‘Ken’neth Schonhoff
(Chair, Maintenance Committee)
3956 Peninsular Shores Drive
313-300-2132 (cell) | schonhoffken@gmail.com

Marion St John 
3734 Peninsular Shores 
Shawn & Jennifer Fauble 
3905 Central Park 
Kevin Geiser 
3666 Peninsular Shores 
Mark & Kristie Geil 
3910 White Birch 
Joan Painter 
4125 Peninsular Shores 

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS!!

Contact Lauren Moon! Remember, you must be 
current on your dues. Keys are for your use only 
and not to be passed around. They are stamped “Do 
Not Duplicate.” Please call or email 
DLPSAssoc@gmail.com.

Look at the DLPSA website under “General Infor-
mation” for open dates. Please contact Ken Schon-
hoff (313)300-2132. A $25 refundable deposit is 
required. 	

NEED A BOAT LAUNCH KEY?

WANT TO RESERVE THE PARK 
PAVILION?

RESIDENT DIRECTORY?
Please check out our website! www.DLPSA.net

CURRENT BY-LAWS?
Updated on our website!

MEETING MINUTES?
Updated on our website!

John Hubbard
Lauren Moon
Paul Johnson
Ken Chamberlain

BOARD MEMBERS WHOSE 
TERMS ARE UP IN 2020 

https://dlpsa.net/


IMPROVEMENTS TO GREEN LAKES EMERGENCY SERVICES:
With the formation of Green Lake Twp. Emergency Services in January 2017, one of the strategic operational 
goals was to improve our Township’s fire protection Public Protection Classification (PPC) rating through ISO, the 
Insurance Services Office. According to the Insurance Services Office, “The ISO Public Protection Classification 
(PPC™) is an evaluation program that provides information on the quality of public fire protection in nearly 50,000 
fire protection areas across the United States. In April 2017, Green Lake Twp. Fire command staff underwent a 
formal evaluation of our fire suppression capabilities, staffing, equipment, water supply, training, 911 communica-
tions, and geographic response area. After our April evaluation, ISO issued Green Lake Township an improved 
ISO rating of 4/5/lOW that became effective November 01, 2018. Improved rating from a “8” to a “4” for a 
hydrant area. Improved rating from a “8” to a “5” for property within five (5) road miles of our fire station.

The complete article from the Emergency Services Director of Green Lake Twp/Fire Chief can be viewed at 
https://dlpsa.net/general-information.
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ADDRESS 
NUMBERS:
To assist emergency units 
and fire departments find 
your home, please clearly 
identify your property 
with a reflective house 
number on the roadway at 
or near your mailbox post. 
Green / white reflective 
house numbers can be 
obtained from the Green 
Lake fire department for a 
$10 fee.

OSCAR (OZZIE) HOVSEPIAN passed November 
30th, 2019. Oscar Hovsepian was born in his family home in the Delray 
section of Detroit in 1924. He graduated from Southwestern High 
School in 1943 and enlisted in the Army soon after. After three years 
of service he returned to Detroit and started his life with Anna Marie. 
They were married 64 years and raised 2 daughters, Karin and Margaret, 
and additionally blessed by the arrival of 2 granddaughters, Dana and 
Megan. Oz and Ann, who preceded him in death in 2013, loved their 
summers Up North on Duck Lake, spending every summer there since 
1985. He loved his lake family, his little cottage, and his old orange 
pontoon boat, which he never got rid of despite it dying on him several 
times and stranding him in the middle of the lake.

REMEMBRANCE

DLPSA 2020 
EXPENSE 
BUDGET
Administrative Expenses: 					     $2,544.04
Recurring Expenses:
	 Pest Control (Weeds and Mosquito Spraying)	 $927.00
	 Lawns and Tree Trimming/Removal 			   $4,000.00
	 Park & Boat Launch Maintenance: 			   $775.00
One Time Improvements:	
	 New DLPSA Sign 					     $250.00
	 Gravel to Regrade Ivan Rd 				    $150.00
	 Replace Shuffleboard Court 				    $4,000.00
Unplanned Expenses: 					     $1,200.00
TOTAL EXPENSES: 						      $13,846.04



JOHN B. GODDARD  passed March 
3rd, 2020, at the age of 74. He and his wife Gloria have 
owned a home on the peninsula for over 30 years. 
His dad - Jack Goddard - was one of the original 
property owners on the “island,” as it was referred 
to. His sister Debbie and her husband Ken Schonhoff 
are also peninsula residents. John and Gloria fulfilled 
their dream by retiring and moving to Duck Lake last 
spring. John was a Veteran and a high school football 
coach for 50 years.
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WILMA T. ELLIOTT passed away peacefully on March 10, 2020. Wilma was born on May 9, 1930 in 
Hannah, MI to Joseph and Lena Bauer. She graduated from St. Mary’s of Hannah High School in 1948 and married 
Maynard Elliott on September 16, 1950. Earlier in life Wilma was employed as a secretary for the Fochtman Motor 
Company. After raising her children on their farm in Buckley, she was employed as a secretary for the school 
system and also the post office. Wilma was a member of St. Mary’s of Hannah Church. She enjoyed wildlife, 
gardening, and quilting. She created many handmade quilts for her kids and grandkids. Wilma was also a ferocious 
card player. She enjoyed spending time with friends on Duck Lake Peninsula and at the Interlochen Senior Center.


